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8 November 2021                                                                       CTP/2021/P/VP/061 

 

Dear Parents / Guardians, 

 

End of Term 4 Parent Notification 

 

We have come to the end of yet another academic year, and we would like to thank you for 

journeying this year with us.  

 

We seek your kind understanding that due to the changing circumstances this year, we have 

had to make changes to our previous schedule.  

 

1. Last Day of School for Clementians 

 

The last day of school for all Primary 1 to Primary 6 Clementians is on Wednesday, 

17 November 2021.  

 

2. Primary 3 to Primary 6 Prize Presentation Ceremony 

 

The Primary 3 to Primary 6 Prize Presentation Ceremony will be held at the end 

of Term 1 in 2022. The ceremonies for various levels will be conducted in line with the 

prevailing safe management guidelines from MOE and MOH. More details will be 

shared nearer to the date.  

 

With the postponement of the Prize Presentation Ceremony to 2022, 18 November 

2021 will therefore be the school’s Administration Day. No Clementians are required 

to be present in school on Thursday, 18 November 2021.  

 

3. Primary 6 Graduation Ceremony  

 

The Primary 6 Graduation Ceremony will be held on Wednesday, 17 November 2021. 

The concert will be pre-recorded, and P6 Clementians will view the concert in their 

classrooms with their Form Teachers and classmates after a brunch catered for them. 

 

We would also like to invite parents for a special encore telecast of the concert on 

Saturday, 20 November 2021, at 9 a.m. We expect that you and your child will be able 

to view it together as a family, and hope that the P6 graduation will be a fitting tribute 

to commemorate your child’s 6 years with Clementi Primary School. Details of the 

telecast will be made available to you through a notification on Parents Gateway (PG 

app)  
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4. Curriculum Hours in 2022  

 

Curriculum hours remain the same in 2022: 7.30 a.m. to 1.30 p.m. daily. Recesses 

will continue to be staggered. Co-Curricular Activities (CCAs) for Primary 3 to 6 

Clementians will continue to be held on Tuesday mornings. 

 

5. After-School Programmes in 2022 

 

The After-School Programmes (ASP) for Primary 3 to 6 Clementians complement the 

school’s efforts in making learning authentic and enjoyable. If your child needs greater 

support in his/her learning, he/she may attend remediation on one or more days. For 

the other Clementians, we will offer other relevant programmes according to his/her 

strengths, interests and learning dispositions. As the after-school programmes are 

customised for Clementians, Teachers-in-charge of various ASP will use Parents 

Gateway to share information on the ASP which your child/ward is offered. The school 

bus service at 3.30 p.m. is available for Clementians who have signed up for bus 

service.  

 

6. Purchase of Textbook and School Uniform  

 

Your child’s Form Teachers will be disseminating the 2022 textbook list to your child 

from next week. The texbook list will also be uploaded onto our school website. We 

strongly encourage parents/guardians to purchase textbooks and school uniforms 

online to avoid having to wait in long queues. Our school bookshop vendor and our 

school uniform vendor are Pacific Bookstores and  Asencio Pte Ltd respectively. You 

may purchase the items directly from the vendors’ websites at 

https://www.pacificbookstores.com/ and https://asencio.com.sg. Please note that the 

school uniform contract with Asencio will expire on 31 Dec 2021. With effect from 1 

Jan 2022, Pacific Bookstores will take over the sale of school uniform. You may 

continue to order school uniforms from Asencio on or before 31 Dec 2021.  

 

7. Travel Declaration  

 

All students should only travel overseas under permissible prevailing MOH’s 

travel advisory. The school had notified parents/guardians on 26 October 2021 via 

the Parents Gateway (PG) App to make your travel declarations by 5 November 2021 

should your child/ward plan to travel for the year-end holidays. If you have yet to make 

the travel declaration, please do so as soon as possible by going to [SERVICE > 

DECLARE TRAVELS] in the PG App.  

 

Please declare your child/ward’s travel plans, indicating both the country and city of 

travel, and any city of transit. If there is a change of travel plans after declaration, 

please inform the school directly via email at admin_clementi_ps@moe.edu.sg  rather 

than through PG App.  

 

Please refer to the following websites for the latest policies and guidelines pertaining 

to travel during COVID-19 pandemic:  

● https://www.moh.gov.sg/covid-19/advisories-for-various-sectors  

● https://www.ica.gov.sg/covid-19  
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On this note, I would like to wish you a happy year-end holiday and look forward to your 

continued partnership in 2022 to make school a fulfilling experience for our Clementians.  

 

Thank you and keep safe! #SGUnited 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mr Vimalenthiran Vijayasingam 

Principal 


